

LETTER FROM THE PUBLISHER

Dear Members,

You're all to be commended for making this issue of The National Advisor the best ever.

Your positive response with articles of academic significance has sent clear signals to the academic community about our unique expertise. Simply put, the upgrades have helped project a more professional image of this all-important publication. This is a result of the NAAAA's Executive Board commitment to deliver a quality journal. Soon we will meet in New Orleans for the annual convention at which time you will have the opportunity to further the direction of the National Association of Academic Advisors for Athletics. I would like to take this opportunity to urge all of you to communicate your ideas to the Executive Board about the continued growth of the NAAAA. The stronger the membership, the stronger the association and hence the more impact we'll have on academic-athletic issues.

Congratulations to the new Editor Gerry Gurney. I'm confident he'll continue to upgrade The National Advisor. I will again stand poised to offer support to Gerry, the Executive Board, and the members to assist in the continued upgrading of this all-important publication.

Sincerely,

Richard Esquinas

Career Guidance Foundation
Athletic Guidance Center